
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

CITY OF CAMDEN REDEVELOMENT AGENCY 

 

 

Please take notice that due to the COVID -19 health crisis, the April 8, 2020 meeting of the  

City of Camden Redevelopment Agency has been cancelled and a Special Meeting will be held on 

April 15, 2020 will via teleconference meeting. The start time for the meeting remains at 6:00 PM. 

Members of the public may join the meeting and will be able to provide public comment by logging 

on to   https://us02web.zoom.us/j/590056461?pwd=Z3lrSkNPYkxsdjVYaXBOTVp0M1p4Zz09 

(Meeting ID: 590 056 461)(Password 893851) or by using Dial In Number (929) 205-6099 (code: 

590056461).  

 

Due to the above do not come to Camden City Hall for this meeting. The meeting agenda may be 

viewed at the Agency website:  www.CamdenRedevelopment.org . Formal action may be taken at 

this meeting as to all items discussed at the meeting.  If you have questions about this meeting you 

may contact the Agency at 856-757-7600. 
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